
 
 
Please try to attend the Meet the Candidate Night Tuesday, April 17 at 6:00 p.m. 
If you have questions that you would like to have answered that night, you may 
complete the form below and return to the Niguel Shores office or bring it with 
you to the meeting.  
 
Please keep the following in mind when asking questions: 
 

• Questions should be brief, general and to the point 

• Each candidate will respond to each question 

• Do not direct questions to specific candidates 

• Make sure the question can be answered fairly by all candidates and not 
just by the incumbents  

 
 
 
------------------------------------------------Cut Here--------------------------------------------- 

 
 

Niguel Shores Community Association  
“Meet the Candidates” Forum 

Tuesday, April 17, 2018 
6:00 p.m. 

 

QUESTION FORM 
 
NAME:  _________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS:  _____________________________________________________ 

MY QUESTION IS:   ______________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

 


